
Reading	School	Schools	of	Sanctuary	
Exhibition	

During	 Refugee	 Week	 2023,	 Reading	 School	 is	 celebrating	 the	
contributions,	 creativity	 and	 resilience	 of	 refugees	 and	 people	 seeking	
sanctuary.	

Led	by	the	team	of	Schools	of	Sanctuary	Ambassadors	we	will	be	exhibiting	
a	 range	 of	 pieces	 produced	 by	 people	 seeking	 sanctuary	 including	
sculpture,	painting,	photography	and	more.	

The	 work	 will	 be	 displayed	 for	 a	 week	 to	 celebrate	 the	 contribution	 to	
people	 seeking	sanctuary	 to	 the	UK	and	share	 their	experiences	with	our	
student	body.	

The	event	will	be	open	to	parents,	artists,	friends		of	
the	 school	 and	 the	 public	 on	 Tuesday	 20th	 June	
from	6pm-7.30pm.	Entry	is	free.	

Address:	 Reading	 School,	 Erleigh	 Road,	 Reading,	
RG1	5LW	-	Please	scan	the	QR	code	for	the	location.	

There	is	limited	parking	on	site	so	please	use	public	
transport	or	park	locally	where	possible.	

If	 you	 would	 like	 further	 information	 or	 are	 are	
interested	in	displaying	work	at	the	exhibition	please	contact	Kees	Luteijn	-	
kluteijn@reading-school.co.uk	
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